
HIRWAUN & PENDERYN  

COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

Vacancy for Councillor 

 
Following the Uncontested Election on 5th May 2022, there are now seven 

vacancies for Councillors to be co-opted onto the Community Council. 

 

The seats available represent Hirwaun ward.   

 

As a Councillor representing your community you will help keep it a great 

place to live and work. You will be supported in your role and will be offered 

relevant training. You should have a positive outlook and a can-do attitude, 

and be willing to work as part of a team for the good of the community. 

 

Any person interested in nominating themselves for appointment as a 

Community Councillor should write to the address below with a statement 

advising how and why they can help the community: 

 

Executive Officer,   

Hirwaun Village Hall,  

High Street, Hirwaun  

CF44 9SL 

Telephone no. 01685 812850 

office@hirwaunandpenderyncc.org.uk 

 

Statements should be received by the Executive Officer no later than          

Monday 6th June 2022. 

 

Applicants must live within 3 miles of the Hirwaun boundary. 

 

 

 

Dated 16th May 2022 


